
County Administration Building 
404 Elm Street 
Rockford, Illinois 61101 

Hope Edwards 
Director of Purchasing 

Phone:  815-319-4380 
Fax:  815-319-4381 

October 16, 2024 

ADDENDUM TWO
 LED UPGRADES, COURTHOUSE AND PSB GARAGES-RE-BID 

 INVITATION FOR BID #24B-2369 

Bidders are required to indicate on their Proposer Signature Form that they have received and 
acknowledged Addendum One. Find below questions that were submitted, followed by the 
County responses: 

1. I noticed on the RFP "ComEd rebate Discount" program has to be utilized; there is currently a
50% bonus available right now but the job has to be submitted to ComEd by October 31st
and 100% completed by December 13th 2024.  When will this job start after being awarded?

The project will not be awarded until late November.

2. Are sensors/smart controls required on the new LED Fixtures?

There are no controls, lights are on 24/7.

3. Can you please send me a recent copy of the electric bill so we can determine what program
you qualify for?

Please see below the electric bills for September.

4. It was noticed that a light is missing in the PSB garage.

That light is not being replaced and is not in the count in the original bid solicitation.

Any questions should be directed to the Purchasing Department, 404 Elm Street, Room 202, 
Rockford, IL 61101 or by phone 815-319-4380, or email purchasing@purchasing.wincoil.gov 

END OF ADDENDUM TWO 
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